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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  BOARD PRESIDENT AND GOLF BOARD 

FROM: JOSHUA TETZLAFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: GOLF CLUB BYLAWS 

DATE:  AUGUST 17, 2023 

At the meeting in July, I discussed a first draft of what would become the bylaws for the New Prague Golf 

Board. At the meeting, Den said he would collect comments and get them over to me. After receiving the 

comments from Den, I revised the initial draft and made comments in response to what I received. 

 

Please review the attached resolution stating the powers of the Golf Board. As stated, there are comments and 

changes that are shown. Please be ready to make any further comments and discuss the resolution. I will be 

looking either for potential changes or a recommendation to the City Council for approval. 

 

 

Recommendation 

I recommend reviewing the second draft of the Golf Board Bylaws. 
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